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Highland Baking 
Company 

Northbrook, Illinois 
 

Builder: American Igloo 
Builders 
 
Civil Engineer: Dave 
Johnson & Associates, Ltd. 
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discuss your new 
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Highland Baking Company 
 

  
 

Dave Johnson & Associates worked with both American 

Igloo Builders and Gillespie Design Group to add a 15000 

SF freezer to the Highland Baking Company's existing 

building.  This project involved extensive work on 

permitting and determining allowable stormwater release 

rates.  In addition to providing permit assistance, DJA 

performed the site design, topographic survey, 

construction layout and as-built drawings for the property. 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

Reappointment to Stormwater Management 
Planning Committee 
 

Dave Johnson, DJA's president, just completed a three-

year term as a member of DuPage County's Stormwater 

Management Planning Committee.  On December 11, 

2007, he received a reappointment for another three-year 

term.  The Stormwater Committee sets DuPage County's 

stormwater policies and ordinances in conjunction with 



 

 
 

:: 

Best Management Practices.  Additionally, they oversee all 

stormwater disbursements and stormwater issues in the 

County.  Dave specifically brings over 30 years of 

stormwater planning experience to the Committee and his 

expertise will be of great use to the County. 

_______________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Project... 

Dave Johnson & Associates was recently selected for a 

service contract with the United Parcel Service (UPS) North 

Central Region.  The first project in relation to this contract 

will be the reconstruction of the Kendall County UPS 

facility's parking and maneuvering areas.  DJA will be 

preparing a detailed drainage plan for the project.  In 

addition, DJA will be performing boundary and topographic 

surveys and utility analysis.    

________________________________________________ 
 

Dave Johnson & Associates, Ltd. is a competitive full 
service civil engineering and land surveying firm specializing 
in site design for municipal, park district and private 
developments.  To find out more, go to our website: 
www.djaonline.net  and contact Dave Johnson at 
630.752.8600 or dave@djaonline.net to discuss your 
upcoming projects. 
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